EXHIBIT I

Safety Instructions - This is how we love one another.

Please maintain a distance of 6 feet from all others except for family members with whom
your share the same domicile. Markers are on the floor to assist you.

Avoid gathering in groups on church grounds.
Where face covering at all times.

Please refrain from all signing.

Remain at your seat location for the giving of Peace.

If receiving communion, please sanitize your hands at the hand sanitizing station near the
communion rail.

There are Alms baskets at the exit door from you to leave your offering. Thank you for
your generosity and support of our church.

Please take your Order of Worship Bulletin home with you or dispose of it in the recepticle
at the exit of the church.

At the conclusion of our service, please do not leave until your pew number is called and
use the door at the rear corner of the church. Please do not exit the church from the door
you came in.

Should you discover or believe you may have been infected with or exposed to
COVID-19, please immediately call the parish office at 609-698-8561 and inform us so
that we can notify others of their possible exposure. This is how we love one another.



